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P. schrocder, Acting Deputy Director for Technical Review, L

TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE REQUEST NO. ORB-1-102

Your assistance is requested for the following:

PLANT NAME:
DOCKET NO:
RESPONSIBLE BRANCH:

CONTACT:

TECHNICAL REVIEW BRANCH:

DESCRIPTION OF REQUEST:

TARGET DATE FOR COMPLETION:

Enclosure:
Duke letter dated 9/20/74

cel

D. Ross (w/encl)

V. Stello (w/o encl)

T. Carter (w/o msacl)

L. McDonough (w/o encl)
S. Sheppard (w/o encl)

Oconee Unit 1

50-269

ORB-1

Leo McDonough (ext. 7434)
Core Performance

Duke Power Company has submitted the attached

proposed license amendment, Technical Specification
changes, and supporting B&W report in anticipation
of the second fuel cycle operztion of Oconee Unit 1.

Technical Review is requested to review the proposed
Technical Specification changes and the supporting
analysis for acceptability. Because second fuel
cycle operation is scheduled to commence on
November 20, 1974, you are ruquested to complete

your review as soon as possible but not later than
October 25, 1974.

October 25, 1974

Original Signed by
Karl Goller

Karl R. Golker, Assistant Director

for Operating Reactors
Directorate of Licensing )
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